Notice of Variances and Waivers
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic Medicine
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 18, 2024, the Board of Chiropractic Medicine, received a petition for Variance or Waiver filed by Dr. Dipali Patel, Petitioner. The Petitioner is seeking a permanent Petition for Variance or Waiver from Rule 64B2-13.008(2)(b), F.A.C., which states that a retired status licensee must change to active status provided that if the license has been in retired status for more than 5 years, the licensee must take and pass the Special Purpose Examination of the National Board of Chiropractic Examiners (SPEC) and take the NBCE Florida Laws and Rules examination as set forth in subsection 64B2-11.001(2), F.A.C. Petitioner is seeking a permanent variance or waiver for the SPEC and laws and rules examinations required for reactivation in Florida.
Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Dayle DeCastro Mooney, Executive Director, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, or by telephone: (850)488-0595 or by electronic mail – Dayle.Mooney@myfloridalicense.com
